Reading Beads Reading Challenge

For the last marking period, we are shifting from the 20 book challenge to a new reading challenge that students are really excited about.  Our new reading challenge is called Reading Beads.  Book logs will be sent home every Friday and collected on the following Thursday.  Students are responsible for reading a minimum of 150 minutes each week and recording their reading on the log.  These 150 minutes break down simply to 30 minutes, 5 nights a week, but students may read any number of minutes any number of nights a week to reach their 150 minutes.  We will track the student’s reading in class by awarding beads that will go on a reading necklace that we are building.  For every 30 minutes a student reads, they will receive a bead of their choice.  
In addition, students will be responsible for doing 2 book projects between now and the end of the year.  These projects can be on any book that they read that is appropriate for their level.  There are many projects that they can chose from and you can see a complete list on the back of this paper.  When a student completes a book project, they will receive a special bead based on the genre of the book that they did the project on.  For example, students would receive a sports ball bead for doing a project for a sports book and a fairy tale charm for a fairy tale project.  
Students are very excited about this assignment and I hope that it will motivate them to read at home.  Much like sports, you do not become a better reader unless you practice regularly.  Please help your child be successful with this assignment by encouraging them to read every night and reminding them about their reading logs.  

Thank you!

Mrs. Wolford

